
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
10 September 2021 
 

New Parents’ Tea - Friday 17 September 4:15pm 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to have welcomed your son/daughter into our school, and hope that 
the first week has been enjoyable. 
 
We like to give new parents the opportunity early in the term to join us for a cup of 
tea and a chance to meet with your son/daughter’s form tutor, some of the teachers 
of the year 7 students as well as myself and the pastoral team. The Headmaster and 
members of the Senior Leadership Team will also be there. It also offers the 
opportunity to meet and chat with some of the parents of other students in their form.  
 
This is an informal occasion, allowing you the opportunity to mingle with staff and 
teachers and perhaps, more importantly, with other parents. However, there are no 
set appointments and not all your child’s teachers will be present. The formal Parents’ 
Evening to discuss the progress of your child will be on 9 March 2022. 
 
We would therefore like to warmly invite you to join us in the School Hall between 
4.15pm and 5.30pm on Friday 17 September. 
 
If you are unable to come, but would like to make contact with your child’s form tutor 
or myself, please do not hesitate to contact us by telephone on 01765 602647 
extension 247 or via email: hoy7@ripongrammar.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 17 September.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss A Hoskins      
Head of Year 7     
 


